
You are invited to attend the 16th Internacional Symposium on Sympathetic Surgery 
– ISSS 2025, promoted jointly by the Brazilian Society of Thoracic Surgery (SBCT) and the

Internacional Society of Sympathetic Surgery (ISSS), to be held from May 6 to 7, 2025 in
Recife, Brazil.

If you are a thoracic surgeon, this is a meeting you should attend. The meeting will precede TÓRAX 
2025 - XXIV Congress of the Brazilian Society of Thoracic Surgery.  The organizing committee 

prepared an exceptional scientific program, which will provide the opportunity for an update in recent 
innovations on surgical techniques and sharing important knowledge on the specialty. In addition, it is a 
chance to meet colleagues form many different countries at a pleasant atmosphere combining 

science and networking with members of the international thoracic surgery community.  

You may register for the 16th Internacional Symposium on Sympathetic Surgery – 
ISSS 2025 at https://issssymposium2025.com/registration. A confirmation 
letter will be sent to you after registration. Please note that the SBCT is not able to 

assist you  financially in any way and you will be responsible for your own travel expenses, 
which include airfare, ground transportation, hotel, meals and travel insurance. The 
sessions will be held in English only. 

In case you need any further information, please contact us by email,  
giselalatache@assessoreventos.com.br.  

Looking forward to seeing you here. 

Sincerely,  

Dr. Francisco Martins Neto, MD, MsC 

Chairman, Brazilian Society of Thoracic Surgery 
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